
St. Mary’s Ukrainian Catholic Church
719 Roosevelt Ave. ● Carteret, NJ 07008 ● (732) 366-2156

Rev. Vasyl Vladyka

Sunday, November 21, 2010 ● 26th Sunday after Pentecost ● Tone 1
Apostle: Eph 5:9-19 ● Gospel: Luke 12: Verses 16-21

Mass Schedule
Saturday 11/20 5:00 PM † Katherine & John Kielman By M/M George Kurtiak
Sunday 11/21 9:00 AM For All our Parishioners
Monday 11/22 9:00 AM † Wasyl Matlaga By Sapilak Family
Tuesday 11/23 9:00 AM † Sophie Nehrbauer By L & K Leszczarz
Wednesday 11/24 9:00 AM
Thursday 11/25 9:00 AM For Our Parishioners
Friday 11/26 9:00 AM
Saturday 11/27 5:00 PM † Peter Klepchick By M/M S. Torbyn
Sunday 11/28 9:00 AM For All Our Parishoners

Please remember in your prayers all those who are homebound, in care facilities or
impeded by illness. May our Lord restore them to complete health.
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Volunteers are needed to help with our Pyrohy Project scheduled for the week of December
06th to December 10th.  The schedule is posted in the vestibule.  Pyrohy will be $6.00 a dozen.
Orders will be taken from November 22nd to November 30th.  Please call Teresa at 732-541-
5464 or Mary at 732-969-0983.

Church decorating for Christmas is scheduled for Monday evening, December 6th at 6:00pm.
All are invited to come.

Rev. Paul Makar, a newly-ordained priest and the Archdiocesan Vocations Director will be
visiting our parish on Saturday, December 18th at the 5:00PM Liturgy and Sunday, December
19th at the 9:00AM Liturgy.  He will be speaking on the importance and need of local priestly
and religious vocations.  A social will be provided in the parish hall after the Liturgy on Sunday
and all are welcome to come and speak with him.

Save the Date:  New Year’s Eve Celebration on December 31st at the Ukrainian American
Citizens Club. More information to follow.

Save the Date:  January 22, 2011, MALANKA CELEBRATION. More info to follow!

Church Expenses Paid Out:  For the repair of the church windows- $3,100.00, for the
installation of check valve $2,125.00, for repair of the church roof $2,680.00, for repair of the
church stairs $2,900.00, for the air conditioning unit $2,100.00.  Total paid out $12,905.00.
Thank you to the Borough of Carteret – Community Development Block Grant on their
donation of $5,000.00 towards our expenses.

Thank you to everyone who donated to our Clothing Drive.   A check in the amount of $455.70
was received from this Fundraiser.

Thank you to M/M S. Sapilak, M/M M. Kudroch, Mary Wasichko, Joanna Seniuk, and Roman
Hluszczyk for the painting of the windows and cleaning of the church.  May God grant you
many happy years.  Mnohaya Lita!


